
 
    Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
                                                       August 19, 2020 
Point Broadcasting Company 
715 Broadway 
Suite 320 
Santa Monica, CA 90401 
fcc.notices@pointbroadcastingllc.com 
 
Channel 51 of San Diego, Inc. 
4575 Viewridge Avenue 
San Diego, CA 92123 
swift@kusi.com  
 
(via electronic mail) 

Re: Applications for Construction Permit 
 For Digital Low Power Television Station 

 Santa Barbara, CA 
File Nos. BNPDTL-20090825BEY and 
BNPDTL-20090825ACH 

 Fac. ID Nos. 181925 and 181406 
        
 MX Group No. 11 

 
Dear Applicants: 

 
This concerns the above-referenced applications for new digital low power television 

stations at Santa Barbara, California, filed by Point Broadcasting Company (Point) and Channel 
51 of San Diego, Inc. (Channel 51).  You have submitted a settlement agreement to resolve the 
mutual exclusivity among these applications.  Pursuant to the settlement agreement, the parties 
have agreed that Channel 51’s application will be dismissed in exchange for reimbursement of its 
legitimate and prudent expenses and for Point’s application to be granted.  These actions will 
resolve the mutual exclusivity among the only applications in MX Group 11.  
 

Upon review of your settlement agreement and related documents, we find that it 
complies with Section 311(c) of the Communications Act and Section 73.3525 of the rules.  
Wherefore, the application of Point Broadcasting Company (File No. BNPDTL-20090825BEY)  
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IS GRANTED and the application of Channel 51 of San Diego, Inc. (File No. BNPDTL-
20090825ACH) IS DISMISSED.   

Sincerely, 
 
     
      /s/ 
 

Barbara A. Kreisman 
Chief, Video Division 
Media Bureau 

 
cc (via electronic mail): David Oxenford, Esq. – Counsel for Point 
                                       Howard Liberman, Esq. – Counsel for Channel 51   


